
06/12/13 5:37 PM 

GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 18, 2013 
 
TITLE: Recognition of the SkillsUSA Competition Winners from Canyon del Oro 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
BACKGROUND:    
 

Recently, students from Jim Luckow’s Construction Program at CDO competed in a two-day  
State SkillsUSA competition against other construction programs from around the state.  Fourteen 
students competed in 6 competition areas - demonstrating their skills in carpentry, electrical, 
masonry, plumbing, two-person carpentry, and four-person TeamWorks. 
 
Jon Burros took 1st Place in Cabinetmaking while Austin Sanchez took 1st Place in Masonry.  As 
state winners, Jon and Austin earned their way to compete in the National SkillsUSA 
competitions in Kansas City, MO, June 24-28, 2013. 
 
The two-person carpentry team of Steve Anders and Chris Parrish placed 3rd.  The four-person 
TeamWorks group of: Savannah Salazar, Tyler McCann, Chandler Babler, and Eric Pisciotta 
placed 4th.  David Mendez placed 4th in Plumbing. During the state awards presentation, David 
Mendez was singled out by the competition’s organizer as demonstrating exceptional character 
and work ethic. 
 
 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
This item is presented for the Governing Board’s information and recognition. 
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